East London Christian Fellowship Centre Special Announcement 18th March 2020

In view of the latest UK government advice on Covid-19, the coworkers of the church have decided to suspend ALL church meetings with immediate effect until further notice.

- 1. Meetings will move online as soon as possible.
- 2. Spring Conference has been postponed to 26th to 29th October 2020.
- 3. Summer Bible School will be cancelled this year.
- 4. Teens Summer Camp this year is under review.
- 5. News updates will be posted on the church website http://www.elcfc.co.uk

We encourage brothers and sisters to have regular family worship at home and to remember each other in prayer, especially those who are elderly or have health issues. Indeed, let us learn to love one another as the Lord has loved us.

May the peace of the Lord be with you all.

Love in Christ,

Elders and Deacons of East London Christian Fellowship Centre

東倫敦基督徒會堂特别通告 18/3/2020

基於最新政府對新冠病毒 Covid-19 的指引,教會同工們決定暫停所有教會的聚集,即時生效到另行通告為止。

- 1. 聚會會儘快轉為上線服務
- 2. 春今會會延期至 26-29/10/2020
- 3. 今年的暑期聖經班會暫停
- 4. 少年人夏令會仍在審核中
- 5. 更新資料會張貼在教會的網頁 http://www.elcfc.co.uk

我們鼓勵弟兄姊妹在家經常舉行家庭敬拜,在禱告中彼此記念,尤其要記念那些年長的和身体有軟弱的肢体。真的讓我們學習主怎樣愛我們,我們就怎樣彼此切實相愛。

願主的平安與你們同在!

主内

東倫敦基督徒會堂長老和執事